
Tighes Hill Public School               Newsletter  No. 20 

Principal’s Report 

This is our last newsletter for this term and I really find it difficult 

to believe how quickly this year has flown. It has been an  

extremely full and rewarding year with many exciting  

achievements for all our students, staff, community and school.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank every member of our 

school community for their support, assistance and engagement 

through this year. Your engagement has been extremely  

valuable and always welcomed. Our children achieve well when 

all members of their school environment; staff, parents, carers 

and friends, work together. Thank you for helping all our children 

achieve so well. Let’s keep this partnership growing in 2020.  I 

also want to wish all our Year 6 students graduating, great  

success in their new schools and communities. We will miss you!  

 

Captains 2020 

Congratulations to Andreas and Nashi on your election as school 

captains for 2020. Well done to our new vice-captains Orlando, 

Oscar, Ivy and Billie. You are going to be a wonderful leadership 

team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4  Week 10                                           18th December 2019 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 18th December 

Last day of school for  

students for 2019! 

Year 6 clap out 2.45pm  

Have a happy, safe and  

relaxing holidays! 

 

School begins in 2020 on Wednesday 

29th January (Years 1-6) 

School begins: 9am 

Lunch: 11.00am - 11.40am 

Recess: 1.15pm - 1.55pm 

School finishes: 3.00pm 

Thursday 30th January 

OC Outdoor Ed excursion 

Monday 3rd February 

Kindergarten 2020 begin 

Wednesday 5th February 

Y3-6 Swimming Carnival 
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Principal’s Report 

School Banking is on  

WEDNESDAYS  

 

Book Club Orders 

Closed for 2019 

Assemblies 

No more assemblies  

for 2019 

 

 

The next P&C meeting will be held  

Monday 10th February at 6pm 

ALL WELCOME TO ATTEND! 

Major Presentation Assembly  

Our presentation assembly held last week was a brilliant  

opportunity to showcase our wonderful children, their  

achievements, talents and amazing manners. They fulfilled all 

criteria beautifully! Thank you to all the parents who did attend 

this special event. All the children who received awards did so 

because they were able to demonstrate consistency in achieving 

personal best throughout the year. Congratulations to all children 

who received awards and the very talented performers.  

Congratulations also to the captains of 2019 for their exceptional 

leadership. Thank you to the Grainery Christian network for the 

use of their facility and continued support. I also want to thank 

our many sponsors and the P&C who help us fund the many 

prizes and awards given. 

  

Hall of Fame: Respect 

Willow S, Amelia, Bronx, Asha, Wolfgang, Mitchell, Orli, TJ, E 

ddie, Ava H, Armani, Javeda, Mia W, Andreas, Arlo N, Sienna, 

Norah, Coco, Mia C, Tama, Tayla,  Aiden, Agnes, Mikayla and 

Elke.  

Hall of Fame: Responsibility 

Kalani, Amelia, Eden C, Otis, Max O, Lola, Grace, Willow S, 

Amaya, Charlie, Rex, Pipa, Luciana, Caitlin, Zane, Orli, Mia M, 

Tyler, Mitchell, Ezra, Ameka, Wolfgang, Evy, Luuk, Evie, Connor 

T, Armani, Marley, Henry G,  Wenyu, Julian, Addison, Mia C,  

Coco, Norah, Darcy, Orlando, Cooper L, Billie, Sanne, Lars,  

Peggy, Jasper, Alby, Charlie, Suki, William, Oscar R and Mae 
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Hall of Fame: Quality 

Piper, Otis, Elliott, Grace, William, Ava H, Asha, Luuk, Indi, Lars, 

Ameka, Odette, Paul, Marley, Isabella, Seth, Ede, Emily, Noah T, 

Dimitri, Luisa, Harry, Tama, Nashi, Alexandra, Arlo B,  Jasper, 

Django C, Lucy, Navilia, Talon and Ariana.   

HoF Core Value Badge recipients 

Otis, Pipa, Bronx, Cailtin, Stella, Ella, Asha, Wolfgang, Mitchell, 

Orli, Ava H, Eddie, Paul, Marley, Sienna, Andreas, Hamish M, 

Mia C, Nashi, Millie T, Fraser, Laura, Jemima, Ruby, Issach,  

Rebecca and Ivy W. 

 

Congratulations to everyone who achieved Hall of Fame this 

term. 

 

Merry Christmas, everyone! 

Tony Selwood 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

Chess Coaching  

Mondays 1.15pm - 1.55pm    

provided by the Sydney  

Academy of Chess.  

Term 4 cost $85.50.  

Please see Ms Armstrong for 

more details. 

Tighes Hill Primary School 

Sentral App 

Information has been sent home 

with instructions about how to  

access our Sentral Parent app 



Carols 

It was fantastic to see so many families and friends attend and participate in the celebrations. I’m sure that 

you were very impressed by all the talented children we have at Tighes Hill PS. Thank you to Miss Ragan 

for your organisation and also to our wonderful staff. It was delightful to see so many families enjoying the 

Carols on their picnic rugs. Thank you to our superb Santa and the Carrington Bush fire Brigade for  

taking the time to visit our school. 
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Year 6 Farewell  

A great deal of time and money goes into making sure that this evening is a special highlight for year 6. 

Thank you to our P&C for funding the cost of the food. 

Year 5 and 6 children were amazing on the evening. Thank you again to the Grainery Church for the 

amazing venue and to Mr Sorby for all his effort, time and support. 
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Community News 



Community News 


